



December 28, 2015

Jessica Mounts Kansas Department of Wildlife, Parks and Tourism 6232 E. 29th Street N Wichita, KS 67220

RE: Arkansas River Water Trail

Dear Jessica:

The City of Ellinwood is pleased to be able to add our support for your application for the Arkansas River Water Trail (ARWT) to the National Water Trails System.

Although we are still in the early stages of the process of establishing a local access point to the river here in Ellinwood, we have identified a location for that purpose and are currently working toward that end.

We support the National Water Trail designation for the Arkansas River Water Trail whole heartedly and believe that it will increase awareness of the ARWT, and will help attract additional visitors to the City of Ellinwood.

If I can be of any further assistance with this endeavor, please contact me at (620) 564-3161 or you can e-mail me at bnewberry@cityofellinwood.com.

Sincerely,

City Administrator
City of Ellinwood